

## NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2023

## **NEW BEGINNINGS**

As the new academic year gets underway, we would like to extend a very warm welcome to both new and returning students. After the summer break, it's good to see the studios buzzing again with students embarking on creative projects and we very much look forward to working with all students over the year ahead.

Students joining year 2 can look forward to a fulfilling year studying for A Levels in their chosen subject specialisms and also starting the Creative Practice Programme at Central Saint Martins. This will be an especially busy term with the focus on progression and finalising university applications. Each student is assigned a progression tutor to provide expert individual support.

Students joining year 1 have been enjoying taster sessions across the different subjects. These are an opportunity for students to gain a better understanding of each subject before selecting those that they wish to take forward. Sessions are student-centred and topics are designed to engage student interest. With lots of social activities, the start of term is also an important time for meeting fellow students and settling into a new school environment.

After the great success of this year's Summer Programme in July, plans are already coming together for next year. We will be in touch in the coming weeks with further details about this popular course.

